
Call for Abstracts to Present at the 2015 National 
APAMSA Conference 

 
 
 

 
Dear APAMSA members, 
 
The APAMSA National Academic Chair is excited to announce the opening of registration for 
the 2015 National APAMSA Conference Student Research Poster Session and Competition to 
be held in Irvine, California on September 26, 2015, from 12:00pm to 1:30pm. This is an 
excellent opportunity to present your research to peers and faculty from throughout the nation. 
Prizes will be available, and participants will be recognized with a certificate and on the National 
APAMSA website and in other National APAMSA communications. We encourage submissions 
from all fields, in addition to those that directly address APAMSA's core mission. 
 
Our abstract deadline is 11:59PM CST August 23rd, 2015. Please email 
education@apamsa.org with your abstract, contact information, and other supporting materials 
by that date (PDF or Word format). Abstracts will be selected based on criteria of merit, 
originality, and quality of writing. Further details on the poster competition be available after all 
submissions are received, but judging criteria will also include breadth of knowledge, 
presentation skills, organization, and appearance.  We are excited to hear from you! 
 
Abstract Guidelines 
•    350 words or less 
•    Background 
•    Methods 
•    Results 
•    Conclusions 
 
Contact Information 
•    Name 
•    Affiliated Institution 
•    Year in School 
•    Contact (email, phone) 
•    Research category and length of project 
 
Best, 
Margaret Wang 
APAMSA National Academic Chair 
	
  


